
 
 

 

 

 

October 3, 2017 

 

 

Subject: WGN America Children's Television Act Compliance Certification Q3 2017 

 

This letter will certify that no programs subject to the FCC’s commercial time limits for children’s 

programs were broadcast over WGN America during the 3rd quarter of 2017. We will continue to 

certify Children’s Television Act Compliance quarterly.   

If you have any questions or need any further assistance, contact me at 773-883-3255. 

Sincerely, 

Carmen Finch 

WGN America 

 

cc: Chuck Sennet 


